
    August 19, 2010, via Email 
 
 
 
Gentlemen,                                                                                                              
 
I am pleased to announce that the 47th Rousse Family Golf Championship will be held 
September 18 and 19 at The Golf Club at Oxford Greens in Oxford, Ct.  Tee time Saturday is 
12:15 PM, Sunday is 10:00 AM. Green fees are $75 including cart and a bag of range balls.  
 
Following Saturday's round the picnic will be held at my house located at 38 Highwood Rd. in 
Waterbury. Concerning accommodations, we have a spare bedroom at our house, and Ray and 
Vinnie have also offered rooms. There is a Hampton Inn about 1 mile from my house on Chase 
Parkway in Waterbury.  Also there is room in my yard for a camper, as has been done in the 
past. Please call me at 203-575-9430 so we can make arrangements for everyone.  Also please 
RSVP with a head count so we can better plan the picnic.  
 
You will note that I don't have the e-mail addresses of all former participants and eligible 
players, such as Joel, Chris, Justin, John Plant, Fitzy, so those of you that do have the 
addresses, please forward this invitation.  
 
Lastly, concerning my "condition", you will be pleased to know that fine bourbon and cigars will 
still be served. ( I never asked for any strokes! )  
 
Looking forward to seeing everyone!       
 
The Champ                                    
 
 
 
 
 
For directions to the golf course go to http://www.oxfordgreens.com  
 
Use " Exit 16, Southbury " as the starting point of the search.  
 
It's easy to find, take exit 16 off of route 84 and go south on route 188. After 3/4 a mile turn left 
onto Airport Access Rd.. After a 1/2 mile turn right onto Christian Rd.. After approximately 2 
miles turn left onto Jacks Hill Rd.. When you reach the end of Jacks Hill Rd., the entrance to the 
golf course will be straight ahead.  
  
  
 


